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AUGUST 21, 2023 
 

PRESENT: Daniel W. Trabucco (Chairman), Steven Ciciotti (Vice Chair), Tracy Marino (Clerk), John G. 

Brown, Jr.  (Selectman), Richard Flynn (Selectman), William Chenard (Town Manager), Erin Obey (School 

Superintendent), David Boyle (School Committee), Allison Glennon (School Committee), Susan Bollinger 

(School Committee), Michael Quinn (School Committee), Patrick Chilcott, Adam Murphy, Jennifer Paige 

Graziano, Jeff McMaster and others.  

  

At 7:00 pm Mr. Trabucco opened the meeting with the Chairman’s statement. He stated that both committees 

would be questioning candidates. 

 

BOARD ACTION: JOINT WITH SCHOOL COMMITTEE: INTERVIEWS WITH CANDIDATES 

FOR INTERIM SCHOOL COMMITTEE APPOINTMENT 

Mr. Trabucco asked each candidate to give a two-minute opening statement.  

Mr. Murphy gave his opening statement, he discussed his background, his involvement in the Town of 

Pembroke and his desire to serve on the School Committee. Mr. Chilcott gave his opening statement, he 

discussed the current environment of the school system, as well as his service on the school committee in 

prior years, as well as why he decided to apply for the appointment. Mr. McMaster gave his opening 

statement; he discussed his educational and professional background as well as his time in Pembroke. He 

also briefly discussed his qualifications for the position. Ms. Graziano gave her opening statement; she 

discussed her time in Pembroke, as well as her educational and professional background. She discussed her 

children’s experiences in the Pembroke school system and desire to serve on the committee.  

 

The School Committee and Select Board asked questions of Patrick Chilcott, Adam Murphy, Jeff McMaster, 

and Jennifer Graziano. The School Committee and Select Board then discussed the responses and experience 

of each candidate. Mr. Ciciotti nominated Patrick Chilcott; Ms. Glennon seconded the nomination. Mr. 

Trabucco announced the one nominee, Patrick Chilcott, all members voted unanimously in favor. 

 

Mr. Trabucco congratulated Mr. Chilcott on being voted to the interim position on school committee. He 

thanked all the applicants and encouraged them to apply in the spring for the election.  

 

At 9:04pm, Mr. Trabucco asked for motion to adjourn, Mr. Brown moved it, Ms. Marino seconded, the 

motion passed unanimously. 

 

MATERIALS & EXHIBITS 

Interim School Committee Member Applications (TM Office) 


